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The Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee convened to consider the Appointment of Spencer 

M. Thomas to become Director of the Office of Information Technology (OIT).  Prior to being selected 

as Acting Director, Mr. Thomas held the position of Division Chief, Administrative Services in OIT 

with the oversight responsibility for Fiscal Management, Human Resources, Communications and 

Performance Management. 

Mr. Thomas, a resident of Bowie, has over 18 years of progressive professional experience in the field of 

data management and technology. Most recently he served as the Compliance Manager for the  Office of 

Ethics and Accountability.  Mr. Thomas holds a B.S. Degree in Accounting from Morgan State 

University. 

During the Committee meeting questions were raised about the SAP system and issues related to the 

implementation of that System. 

After discussion the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee voted favorably, 5-0 to 

recommend this appointment to the full Council. 

 


